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Islamic Emirate of Afghanistan 
Supreme Court 

General Directorate of Secretariate 
Correspondence Section 

Circular No.  8 

Date:   3 March 2022   

To:  The Directorates of Cassations, Divisions, Appellate, and Primary Courts of the 

Islamic Emirate of Afghanistan! 

Greetings: 

Decree number (342V1) dated 27 February 2022, of the Supreme Leader of the Islamic 

Emirate of Afghanistan regarding not charging fees on the petitions, decisions, and 

documents of courts has been communicated as follows: 

“Previously, any fees that have been charged on petitions, decisions, and courts and 

have been deposited in the banks shall no longer be charged in the future.” 

We have sent the above-mentioned decree of the Supreme Authority of the Islamic 

Emirate of Afghanistan to the Supreme Court, which has issued the following guidance 

in such regard: 

“The aforementioned decree of the Supreme Leader shall be sent to all the courts of 

the Islamic Emirate of Afghanistan, and the courts shall refrain from receiving fees 

from petitions, decisions, and documents in the courts based on the aforementioned 

decree.” 

The steps contained in the guidance of the Supreme Court regarding the decree of the 

Supreme Authority are hereby extended through this circular to all the directorates of 

the cassation courts, divisions, and primary and appellate courts of the Islamic 

Emirate of Afghanistan to act in the light of the above guidelines.  

Regards, 

Mufti Abdurrashid “Saeed” 

Head of the Secretariat  

Supreme Court  

 

Address: Public Health Square, 9th District, Kabul-Afghanistan 
Phone: 0202301138 
Post Box: 1989 
Website: www.supremecourt.gov.af 
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